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NOTICE OF EXECUTION OF LEASE 

Pursuant to action previously taken by the Board of Education of the Metropolitan School 
District of Wayne Township (the "School Corporation"), a Lease Agreement (the "Lease") 
between the School Corporation and the Wayne Township Marion County School Building 
Corporation (the "Building Corporation") was executed and entered into as of December 11, 
2023.  The Lease covers the site of the proposed renovation of a portion of the Wayne Township 
Preschool building and a portion of the Rhoades Elementary School building, each in 
Indianapolis, Indiana.  A copy of the Lease is on file in the Administration Building of the 
School Corporation, 1220 South High School Road, Indianapolis, Indiana 46241, and is available 
for inspection during normal business hours. 

Dated this 15th day of December, 2023. 

 
/s/  Secretary, Board of Education  
Metropolitan School District of Wayne Township 
 

 
 


